
31 March 2020 
 
Dear Summer 2020 GO Your Way Students  
 
When last we wrote you, we had made the difficult decision to rescind approval for May travel for GO 
due to COVID-19. It is now clear that we need to also suspend approval for all summer 2020 
programs.  With this rapidly evolving situation and updated travel advisories, we have decided to put all 
of the Summer 2020 GO programs on hold for now.  If situations improve enough to have some GO Your 
Way travel before the end of summer, we will work with you on that.  
 
We still recommend that you complete the preparations course. The course is applicable for future GO 
Your Way options, and can also assist us in approving travel quickly if things dramatically change in order 
for travel to occur in late July/August. If you would like to withdraw from the course, please e-mail 
goprogram@susqu.edu of your decision by Tuesday, April 7th. The course will be modified to 
accommodate a shortened schedule and will start next week; your instructor will be in contact with you 
directly.  
 
We are as disappointed about this situation as we are sure that many of you are - and we have made 
this difficult decision on the basis of what we feel is in the best interest of your personal health and 
wellbeing.   
 
If you have already completed your application to your provider, please work directly with them to 
cancel or ask about deferring the program to a later date. Many providers have altered policies in place 
regarding cancelation or postponing due to COVID-19.  
  
As completion of the GO program is part of your academic requirements here at Susquehanna, our 
primary goal is to keep you on track for graduation while maintaining your health and safety.  Other 
options to complete the GO requirement include a GO Your Way or GO Short over winter break, those 
applications are currently open.  The GO Your Way prep class this semester could be applied to your 
winter GO Your Way. 
 
We know you’ll have many questions and concerns and we continue to be here to help you as we all 
respond to this unfortunate situation.  
 
Sincerely,  
Scott Manning 
Molly Roe 
Shane Sanders 
 
-- 
Specific e-mail to students who had their program canceled by the provider:  

31 March 2020 
 
Dear Summer 2020 GO Your Way Students  
 
When last we wrote you, we had made the difficult decision to rescind approval for May travel for GO 
due to COVID-19. We know that yours was already canceled by your program provider but still wanted 
to write you.  
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We still recommend that you complete the preparations course. The course is applicable for future GO 
Your Way options. If you would like to withdraw from the course, please e-mail goprogram@susqu.edu 
and regoffice@susqu.edu of your decision by Tuesday, April 7th. The course will be modified to 
accommodate a shortened schedule and will start next week; your instructor will be in contact with you 
directly.  
 
We are as disappointed about this situation as we are sure that many of you are - and we have made 
this difficult decision on the basis of what we feel is in the best interest of your personal health and 
wellbeing.   
 
As completion of the GO program is part of your academic requirements here at Susquehanna, our 
primary goal is to keep you on track for graduation while maintaining your health and safety.  Other 
options to complete the GO requirement include a GO Your Way or GO Short over winter break, those 
applications are currently open.  The GO Your Way prep class this semester could be applied to your 
winter GO Your Way. 
 
We know you’ll have many questions and concerns and we continue to be here to help you as we all 
respond to this unfortunate situation.  
 
Sincerely,  
Scott Manning 
Molly Roe 
Shane Sanders 
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